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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/320



            
              
        11th March 2011

To

Shri S.C. Mishra

CMD BSNL
New Delhi
Sub: GSM CUG connections for department of railway-Regarding
Dear Sir,


Presently Department of Railways is using GSM CUG connection for its employees from M/s Airtel on pan India basis. The total number of connections is near about 5 lakhs. It is learnt that their contract is expiring by the end of this month. It is high time to pursue at the corporate level to attract the department of Railways for using GSM CUG from BSNL. This contract can provide a huge boost to our market image and brand value.

 I request your goodself to kindly do the needful in this regard. This association assures full support in the field to provide connections in time by working day and night.       
Regards
Sd/-
R.P. Shahu 

Copy to :

1. Director (CM), BSNL Board for kind information and necessary action please.
2. Sr. GM (EB), BSNL CO for kind information and necessary action please.


Regd. Office: Office No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital, Bawal Chowk, Rewari-123401 (Haryana)

Website: www.aigetoachq.org/ E-mail: chqaigetoa@gmail.com
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